TOWN OF HOLLAND PUBLIC HEARING
OFFICIAL PROCEEDINGS OF THE PUBLIC HEARING
Town Holland Hall
W3005 County Road G, Cedar Grove

Monday, November 11" 2019 7:00pm

CALL TO ORDER: The public hearing of the Town of Holland was called to order by Chairman Don
Becker at 7:00 p.m. on November 11, 2019. The public hearing was called to discuss the 2019 Town of
Holland budget.

CERTIFY WISCONSIN OPEN MEETING LAW HAS BEEN MET: Clerk-Treasurer Janelle Kaiser certified that
the requirements of the Wisconsin Open Meeting Law had been met. A public hearing notice was
published as a Class 2 notice in the Sheboygan Press on October 26, 2019 and November 4, 2019. It
was also posted three places within the Township and on the Town’s website.

PRESENTATION AND DISCUSSION OF THE 2019 BUDGET: The budget was presented. Copies of the
2020 draft budget were available at the meeting.

CHAIRMAN TO ASK THREE TIMES IF THERE IS FURTHER COMMENT: Chair Don Becker asked three
times for further comment on the 2020 Town of Holland budget. There were no further comments.

ADJOURN: Motion by Stanley Lammers, seconded by Douglas Hamilton, to adjourn at 7:08 p.m. The
motion carried by unanimous consent.
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